
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 31st March 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter. 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 41 children out of  54 received 

Dojo points for being in 

school all week.   

Unfortunately this is 

less than the previous 

week.   

 Forest School  

 

After the Easter break the  

following groups will be going 

to The Patch for their Forest 

School sessions on: 

Thursday 20th April 

Monday 24th April 

Thursday 4th May 

Thursday 11th May 

Thursday 18th May 

Wednesday 24th May-This session will be 

a ‘Parent Patch Party’ and we would love 

for you to join us.  RSD parents at 

9.15am and RAB parents at 12.45pm. 

RSD 

Arthur 

Peyton  

Harry 

Daniel 

Amelia 

Mollie 

Sophie 

Marley 

Matteo 

Naomi 

George A 

Neahve  

Harrison 

Archie 

Wyatt 

RAB 

Jacob 

Daenerys 

Titan 

George F 

Jaxson 

Vienna 

Declan 

Isabelle 

Holly 

Jake 

Poppy 

Nathan 

Sully  

Easter Reading Competition 

 

During the Easter break we would 

like your child to read as many 

books as possible!  There will be 

rewards for… 

 

The most books read 

 

 

The widest variety of books 

for example factual, fairy tales,  

magazines, menus, instruction 

manuals etc 

 

The most unusual places to 

read for example up a tree, in a 

den, under a table, at the park 

etc 

 

 

Please upload your photos to 

Class Dojo.  We can’t wait to see 

what you all get up to! 

 

Please note that Monday 17th April 

is an INSET day.  We look forward 

to seeing you all on Tuesday 18th 

April. 


